
HARTLAND CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS 

 

 

PARENT RELEASE 
 

 

 

Dear parent/legal guardian: 

 

Hartland Consolidated Schools occasionally photographs or takes other electronic images of 

special events/happenings throughout the district or videotapes student activities in the 

classroom.  The pictures may be placed on bulletin boards, appear in building newsletters, or 

used in district-wide publications from the Superintendent’s office.  In addition, they may 

be used by the buildings for special events including student teachers or interns for 

professional portfolios, articles in the Livingston County Press & Argus, Community Life, 

Hartland Patch, or on the building/district wide website. 

 

Although student pictures are considered “Directory Information” for which a release is 

unnecessary, we would like to confirm your permission in order to use your child’s 

photograph or electronic image in the manner described above. 

 

Please complete the form below and return it to the school office. 

 

(Please check one) 

 

_______________  I permit my child/ren’s photograph or electronic image 

    to be used for school display, the newspaper, or the  

    district/building website. 

 

_______________  I do not permit my child/ren’s photograph or electronic 

    image to be used for school display, the newspaper, or 

    the district/building website. 

 

 

_______________________________  _________________________ 

      Student’s name       Teacher’s name 

 

 

_______________________________  _________________________ 

       Parent/legal guardian signature              Date 

 

 

 

 

June 2011 

 


